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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM 

 
To:   Mayor Graham and City Council   
 
From:   Ted Shekell, Planning Director 
  Walter Denton, City Administrator  

 
Date:   January 21 2014 
 
Subject:  Special Event Permit – St. Elizabeth’s Heart Health Awareness Month (MOTION) 
 
 
List of committees that have reviewed: The Community Development Committee reviewed this 
application at its January 13, 2014 meeting and recommended approval with a vote of 5-0.    
 
Background: 

 Applicant: Kelly Barbeau for St. Elizabeth’s Hospital 
 Event will occur from January 31st to February 28th  
 Request for placing ribbons on light posts in O’Fallon at the St. Elizabeth’s Medical Building 

parking lot on Green Mount and a one block area of East and West First Street.   
 
Legal Considerations, if any: None 
 
Budget Impact:  None 
 
Staff Review:  The Police and Fire Departments did not have any issues with the request. Staff 
recommends approval of the Special Event Permit. 
 

 


